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Iosif Stavrakakis 22 january 2015 
EC Martial Arts – EDSO Representative 
 
Damien Antoine (judo) 
Francesco Faraone (karate) 
Kim Jae Wha (Taekwondo) 
EDSO Technical Director EDSO Members 
 
 
 
 
Dear all members, 
 
 
We wish you a good year in 2015. 
 
 
For the 1st European Championship of Martial Arts, we inform you that the European 
Championship should be organized in Sofia, Bulgaria in June 2015 but canceled due to 
financial problems. 
 
That is why we have not been able to answer you, we were looking for another country that can 
organize the 1st European Championship of martial arts. The European Championship of 
Martial Arts will be in Armenia in Yerevan from 26 to 31 October 2015. 
 
 
We attach the EC preliminary entry martial arts send it to us before 15 Februaly 2015 and the 
regulations of each sport. 
Please respect the the time limit of each form as we had difficulties and we want to organize 
the best for the athletes. 
Thank you 
 
 
We hope you enjoy receiving this letter and remain at your disposal for any further information. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 Iosif Stavrakakis  
 EC Martial Arts EDSO Representative. 


